
City of Mexico Beach 

Request for Bids 2022-NFWF-WETLAND 

Name of Project – Addendum No. 2 
 

Date: 12/19/22 

 

Question 1: Do you have an estimated construction start date? 

 

Response 1: There is not a firm construction start date. As noted in the RFB, the City hopes to award this 

project in early 2023 and proceed towards construction shortly thereafter, but exact start date will be 

determined once an award is made and a contractor is under contract.  

 
Question 2: I also wanted to see if there was pre bid, and if so if you have a bidders list available. 

Response 2: There was no pre-bid meeting for this project.   

 


